
Announcements Nov 7, 2023  
 
 

• Good morning. Remembrance Day is fast approaching and this year we will 
commemorate this special day with assemblies Friday afternoon at 
Woodstock High School.  We have also decided to add an element of art to 
our recognition of Remembrance Day. Today and tomorrow there will be a 
table set up by the front entrance to the school where you can paint 
poppies on rocks.  There will also be postcards there where you can write a 
message of gratitude to a veteran.  We will pass these post cards on to 
veterans and will display some of the painted poppies during our 
assemblies.  After the assemblies the rocks will go into our flower garden in 
front of the school.  Come share your art skills and your gratitude and be 
sure to keep the art station clean.  

 

• There will be a brief meeting today for musical set crew members 
immediately following bell at 12pm in the music room.  Band and choir 
members please check your Teams page today 

 
• Teachers please place your recycling bins outside your door at this 

time. 
 

• Chess club after school in guidance 


